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UPCOMING SPEED ENFORCEMENT ON HALL BLVD. 
 
Off icers with the Tigard Pol ice Traff ic  Safety Unit  wi l l  be conduct ing a focused speed 
enforcement on SW Hal l  Blvd. 
 
The enforcement,  which wi l l  be held throughout the morning of Monday, June 5t h , is  
being conducted as a proactive tool  to educate drivers  about safety and speed l imits 
in that area .  
 
Earl ier this spr ing, the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) lowered the 
speed l imit  on a 1 .1  mi le s tretch of SW Hal l  between Pfaff le Street and 92nd Avenue 
from 40 mph down to 30 mph. According to ODOT, more than 180 crashes were 
reported along this section of Hal l  Blvd between 2016 and 2021.  In March 2022, a hit-
and-run driver ki l led a woman and ser iously injured another as they crossed SW Hal l  
Blvd. near Luc i l le Court .  
 
The Tigard Pol ice Department encourages drivers  to be aware of the speed change 
and asks people to s low down to get where they’re going safely .  
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